
Inside this issue. 

1. Noro CBD Jetty  Pro-

gress 

2. Lower Titinge Foot-

bridge Progress  

3. Chipuchau Road Pro-

gress 

4. Street cleaning in Honi-

ara 

5. Gizo Market Jetty 2  

Completed  

6. ISDT Training in Noro  

7. Gizo Market Jetty 3 

Completed  

8. News/ Announcement  

Issue 92, 22nd April 2022 

Weekly Wrap-Up Newsletter   

The weekly wrap- up newsletter is a platform to  link and update staff and project stakeholders on the 

happenings in all Project Implementation Units (PIUs) and Project Management Unit (PMU) on the pro-

gress of  projects CAUSE implemented in various communities  of Honiara, Guadalcanal (areas outside 

of town boundary), Auki, Gizo, Noro and Munda.  

 

Noro CBD Jetty  Progress 

 

The Noro CBD jetty is progressing very well. Currently workers are working on the abutment alignments for connecting 

the jetty. The jetty is expected to complete by the end of next month.  

Lower Titinge Footbridge Progress  

The Titinge footbridge is in the final completion stage. There are some sections 

that are yet to be fill up with concrete. By next week the project will be fully com-

pleted.  

Chipuchau Road Progress 

Sixty seven percent of the climate resilience road at Chipuchau road has been 

completed. In the coming weeks the road will be fully seal.  



News/ Announcements. 

1. Honiara PMU ISDT trainings has been temporarily suspended until further notice. This is due to some staff who were tested positive with corona virus.  

2. The Government will provide a 50 percent duty exemption on fuel imports and will remove sales tax on fuel across the board for 6 months effective from 

1st June, 2022.  

3. Honiara has recorded a new wave of Covid 19 cases. Numbers are increasing everyday therefore all are advised to wear mask at all times and practice 

social distancing and hygiene. 

 Street cleaning in Honiara 

Street cleaning in Honiara is ongoing from Kakabona to Aligator creek. The 

cleaning is only covering the main road. It is therefore important that we as 

individuals keep our town clean at all times by disposing our waste on the 

right place.  

ISDT Training in Noro  

The batch 31 of ISDT trainings in Noro has started yesterday. The training will 

go on till Friday next week when the trainees will be graduating. Meanwhile Ho-

niara ISDT training has been temporarily suspended due to training staff  been 

tested positive with Corona virus.  

Gizo Market Jetty 2  Completed  Gizo Market Jetty 3 Completed  

Gizo market jetty 2 has been completed. Currently workers are doing final 

cleaning up jobs  

The third jetty at Gizo market also been completed. Both jetties will make a big 

differences especially on the current challenges faced by market vendors com-

ing from the islands  


